
Dear Sir or Madam,

We have recognised that there are some content issues with the previous version of this email, so please
disregard it and replace it with this version.

I am writing to let you know about the overnight road closures for next week and the rest of this week. They will
take place between 8pm and 6am.

Friday, 1 September
The A52 Eastbound and Cropwell Road North will be closed - see table C.

Saturday, 2 September
The A52 Westbound and Cropwell Road South will be closed – see table B.

Sunday, 3 September
The A52 Westbound and Cropwell Road South will be closed – see table B.

Monday, 4 September
The A52 Westbound and Cropwell Road South will be closed – see table B.

Tuesday, 5 September
The A52 Westbound and Cropwell Road South will be closed – see table B.

Wednesday, 6 September
The A52 Eastbound and Cropwell Road North will be closed - see table C.

Thursday, 7 September
The A52 Eastbound and Cropwell Road North will be closed – see table C.

Friday, 8 September
The A52 Westbound and Cropwell Road South will be closed – see table B.

On Monday 11th September, the Cropwell Road Junction will undergo commissioning, this will involve testing and
sequencing of the traffic signals, street lights and pedestrian crossing points. The commissioning will take place
during the day with a view to fully opening up the junction; i.e. the right turn ban will be lifted and traffic will be
able to travel straight over the junction along Cropwell Road; in the afternoon. Once the junction is open, all
daytime traffic management will be removed from site and all lanes will be available for the road user.

Following the commissioning, there may be a need to conduct finishing works, inspections and snagging
works. We will endeavour to complete these works during the day without the need for traffic management,
however some of these works may require lane closures at night to ensure the safety of our workers and the
travelling public.
Pedestrian access to Radcliffe across the A52 will be maintained at all times.
The Public Liaison Officer is Tom Wilson and he can be contacted via email: a52comms@carnellgroup.co.uk or
via the Carnell 24-hour customer contact number 0333 012 4835.
Alternatively you can contact Highways England via email: info@highwaysengland.co.uk, or on our 24 hour
information line on 0300 123 5000.
If you do have any further enquiries regarding any other Highways England issues please visit our website where
information on all Highways England policies and procedures can be found: http://www.highways.gov.uk.
Regards,

Craig Hedges, Project Support
Highways England | The Cube | 199 Wharfside Street | Birmingham | B1 1RN
Web: http://www.highways.gov.uk


